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Welcome Ms. Meule!
Ms. Angela Meule, current Vice Principal at Lynn Valley 
Elementary will be moving to Brooksbank Elementary as Vice 
Principal, effective Monday, December 2, 2019. Ms. Meule 
returns to Brooksbank after 11 years and is looking forward to re-
joining the Brooksbank Staff. 

We would also like to thank Mrs. Joan Martins, who had 
admirably stepped in to assist Brooksbank during this time of 
change.
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Band Concert 

Due to a scheduling conflict, 
our band concert on 
December 3rd has 
been postponed. We will have 
a concert during school on 
Tuesday, December 17th. The 
details for the time of this 
concert will be sent out once it 
has been confirmed. We will 
have an evening band concert 
at a later date in lieu of the 
December 3rd concert. Details 
of that date will be made 
available as soon as they have 
been confirmed. 

Photos at School 
Events 

With all the school events 
coming up in December, 
please remember that all 
photos taken need to be for 
personal use only and not 
posted or shared on social 
media. 

BROOKSBANK 
Compassion in our thoughts, words, and actions.

http://www.sd44.ca/school/brooksbank/Pages/default.aspx

